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      Request for Qualifications: 2025-001-RFQ                   Addendum Number: 2 
 

CMAR for In-Line Checked Baggage Improvements 
   

Due Date and Time: August 12, 2024 at 2:00 pm Arizona time 
 

 
The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) is modified as set forth in this Addendum. The original RFQ Documents 
and any previously issued addenda remain in full force and effect, except as modified by this Addendum, 
which is hereby made part of the RFQ. Offeror shall take this Addendum into consideration when preparing 
and submitting its Statement of Qualifications. Reponses to questions are in red. 
 
 
QUESTIONS 
The following questions were received prior to the deadline: 
 
Q1:  Is there a specific building type for the BHS that the designers are looking for?  Answer: The Design 
Intent for the Baggage Handling Building (BHS) is design aesthetics to the adjacent Existing Terminal 
Buildings Complex.  Adjacent Terminal Buildings consistent of Load Bearing Masonry Walls, Structural W-
Section Steel Frame, Metal Wall Panels and Storefront Glazing Systems and TPO Roofing System.   
 
 
Q2: Is the Phoenix Mesa Gateway Baggage Consultant responsible for all 70% and 100% submittal 
requirements or is this a responsibility of the CMAR and partners? Answer:  The design consultant will 
gather information from the entire team for each phase of design and will submit each package to the TSA 
at the appropriate times. This will include timely information provided by the CMAR and their partners, 
Airport Staff, and other local entities. 
 

 
 

 
Offeror shall indicate receipt of this Addendum and any previously issued Addenda by completing and 

including the Addenda Acknowledgement Attachment for the RFQ. 
 
 

ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE RFQ REMAIN UNCHANGED. 
 
 

 
 
 

The above referenced RFQ Addendum is hereby issued and executed August 1, 2024 at  
Phoenix Mesa Gateway Airport Authority, Mesa, Arizona. 

 
 

     Marian Whilden 
            
     Procurement Officer 
     Phoenix-Mesa Gateway Airport Authority 
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